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Chair Thielen, Vice Chair Inouye, and committee members: 

 

Thank you for the opportunity testify in SUPPORT of Senate Bill 647. 

 

On behalf of the Lieutenant Governor and myself, we are happy to be included on the State 

Capitol Management Committee and look forward to serving with the rest of the committee 

members on this endeavor.   
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Comments:  

As constituents of the billʻs introducing Senator, we would say that we have no objection 
to the Lt. Governor being added to the committee.  Our concerns come with what are 
the responsibilities of this committee and to whom do they report and answer?  It is very 
challenging to get answers about issues that occur around the Capitol and the outlay of 
expenses and decisions.  Thus our request with this testimony would be that the 
committee with the Lt. Governor be more responsive and open in allowing the public to 
know upon what $$ are being spent.   
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